
I am pleased to welcome you to the 2025-2026 school year! I 
am looking forward to having your child as a student. Second 
grade is such a fun year with so many wonderful learning 
activities to celebrate. In order to have a fun year, my most 
important goal is to create a family of learners in my 
classroom. I am committed to creating a classroom 
environment where your child is a valued, trusted, and 
integral part of our family of learners. I welcome and value 
parent involvement throughout the year. I would love to hear 
from you, and you are welcome to contact me with any 
questions, comments, or concerns you may have.
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